
The Transfer & Transition Student Center will host a virtual advisement
day for all future transfer and branch transition students. Students will
have the opportunity to meet with an academic advisor in their intended
field of study to discuss how the coursework they've already taken and/or
plan to take fit into their intended bachelor's degree program at UNM
Albuquerque. Once students are done meeting with their academic
advisor, they will have the opportunity to meet with someone to answer
questions about financial, scholarships, applying to UNM, and our online
programs.

Registration will
open on Sept. 24!

NATIONAL TRANSFER STUDENT WEEKNATIONAL TRANSFER STUDENT WEEK  

OCTOBER 21-25, 2024OCTOBER 21-25, 2024

#TRANSFERSTUDENTWEEK#TRANSFERSTUDENTWEEK

Transfer & Branch Transition
Virtual Advisement Day

Tuesday, October 22, 2024
1:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

ZOOM 

For more information on National Transfer
Student Week please see our website: 

http://goto.unm.edu/ntsw2024

Questions? 
Email us at unmtransfer@unm.edu

save the date!


